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 Dear Sheikh Zayed Branch 
Customer, 

 
We would like to inform you that Sheikh 
Zayed Branch will be permanently 
closed as of July 29, 2025, and all 
operations will be transferred to Dubai 
Main Branch located at Khalid Bin Al 
Waleed Street, NBQ Building, Bur 
Dubai. If you wish to shift to any other 
branch of your choice, please submit a 
request, and we will do the needful.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

.الاستجابة السريعة لمعرفة موقع فرع دبي الرئيس ي امسح رمز   

Scan the QR Code to find out the DMB location. 

 

 

 

 


